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Dear Families, 

We are excited to share with you our pre-ordering service that will allow you to purchase items from 

your school canteen using your mobile phone. Say goodbye to queuing with the Fusion Online!  

Getting started 

You can download the app by scanning the relevant QR code for your device, or by searching for 

'Fusion Online' on your app store. 

 

 

Create an account 

After you have downloaded the app, you will need to create your account that can be used to pre-

order your food.  

1. On the login page, tap on the Sign-up option.  

2. Next, simply type in your unique onboarding code. [Which you will have will received already. 

If not, please contact the school office who will be able to assist.] 

3. Now, enter the e-mail address that you want to use for your account.  

4. Enter a password and choose a security question, providing an answer that you will remember 

(You will need this if you ever forget your password).  

5. Tap on the Register option and you will receive an activation e-mail shortly afterwards. Follow 

the instructions in the e-mail to complete your registration.  

6. Once activated, you can log into the app and start placing orders right away! 

As always if you experience any trouble, please call the school where a member of the team will be 

happy to help. 
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